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Judy Bialk

From:; sbornor@comcast net

Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2008 9:03 PM
To: Judy Bialk

Subject: Nomination for the Earl Borden Award

Dear Judy,

We would like to nominate our neighbors Mark and Miki Kowal for the Earl Borden Award for historic
preservation. They live at 941 Runyon Rd, in Stoney Creek Village and have done an absolutely
wonderful renovation. They have taken their house back to its arts and crafts roots and to its appearance
in old pictures from 1917. They went through the Historic Commission for approval for all
renovations. Instead of residing with an alternate siding, they sanded and stripped the original siding
back to bare wood and then gave it a fresh coat of paint. This summer they removed an enclosed porch
that had been there since 1964 and brought back the original design of an open porch with railing based
on the old picture. Please consider Mark and Miki for your award as they truly deserve the honor.

Dr. Daniel Browning and Sandy Bornor
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